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DUNTON GREEN NEWS
What's been going on this week at school! 

SWIM RELAY 

ROCK WORKSHOP

Six children and their cheer squad made their way to
Maidstone Leisure Centre for the Maidstone swim
relay. This was a chance to swim as many lengths
as they could in 20 minutes and raise money for
Demelza and the school! The team were fantastic
and managed 27 lengths in the 20 minutes, despite
being the smallest team! As a school, you raised an
incredible £1631, half of which will come to Team DG.
Thank you for all your support and we look forward
to more children being involved next year! 

Year 3 had the opportunity to take part in a rock workshop as
part of their science learning this term. They were able to
explore fossils, understand the difference types of rocks and
learn about the role of geologists. It was wonderful to see the
children share their learning from across the term and do it
with such enthusiasm! 

2023-2024

On Wednesday 13th March, 9 girls from Year 3 to Year 6,
took part in an annual dance show at The Stag Theatre
in Sevenoaks. Lots of schools in the surrounding area
took part and put on a fantastic show!  Cascade Dance
Company has been running a dance club every
Wednesday morning and from next term, they will be
inviting Year 2 children to join.

Mrs Baker-Clarke
Head of School

The term is whizzing by but there is no let-up in what we are trying to achieve at school. Our
newsletter this week is all about the additional things that we do at Dunton Green that make us a
community and family! From swimming to dancing and everything in between. You may have
spotted Mr Hulme’s shout-out for outside achievements to share on Dojo, please do send them
through we want to celebrate as much success as possible! 


